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67 Coronga Crescent, 
Killara  NSW  2071

9513.1075 work

0404014725 mob

9498.3684 home

16 August 2005

Ms Pat Downie

Blind Sports Assoc of NSW



9638.7075 ph
46 Rippon Ave





Dundas NSW 2136

Dear Pat

Two pronged business strategy to enable blind people to own and ride tandem bicycles with established Sydney and ACT recreational bicycle groups as a template to extend to other blind societies and bicycle groups in other Australian states

I refer to –

(i)
enclosed copy of my letter to you dated 20 June 2005 [2 of 15 pages]; and

(ii)
my ‘phone conversation with you in early July when you explained to me that Blind Sports Assoc of NSW was not attracted to my business strategy, in particular approaching the importer of Trek to offer a discounted price for orders for tandems for blind cyclists, because you thought it may jeopardise existing sponsorship which Clarence Street Cyclery provides to a few members of Blind Sports Assoc of NSW.

I have just returned from a cycle holiday in the USA where ‘inter alia’ I brought back a new tandem bicycle for blind cyclist, Sean Murphy.  Tandem prices in the USA are up to 60% cheaper than available on Trek, Cannondale, Burley and KHS tandems in Australia, mainly because there is a glut of new 2002 and 2003 model KHS and Burley tandems in bike warehouses.  

Shipping to Australia and foregone warranty are two down-sides to purchasing a tandem in the USA.  However, mindful of the inflated prices for tandems in Australia, I located a courier company which will ship from a larger bike retailer, Kozy Cyclery Illinios, to Sydney at attractive rates.  My experiences in researching and purchasing a tandem for Sean Murphy indicates that these bikes are well packed to avoid damage during shipping.

Last Sunday, Sean rode 108km to Windsor and return with 10 other Muggaccinos cyclists.  This w’end, Sean and his wife, Deb, and two billy lids are joining approx 20 other Muggaccino cyclist on a w’end of cycling from Picton.

Over the next few months five other regular cyclists within Muggaccinos will learn the Pilot (front cyclist) role and control Sean’s tandem.
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Now that Sean’s assimilation as a regular cyclist with Muggaccinos bicycle group is ‘en train’, I will seek (through the following two contacts) a female blind cyclist who wishes to similarly ride +100km rides most Sundays:

· Joanne Sutton, Marketing officer for Sydney Eye Hospital

· David Short, Aust Paralympics Committee.

Muggaccinos presently doesn’t have the resources to take responsibility for any more than two blind cyclists.  Resources include contributing half the cost of the tandem, picking the blind cyclist up from his/her home and dropping the blind cyclist home post ride.  However, I expect our cycle group shortly will have additional resources, as we have received favourable feed back/kudos on the strides Sean has made from caring folk pitching-in.

As my afore-referenced letter explained, I propose to then approach other recreational bicycle groups in Sydney and major NSW towns to similarly 
Adopt a Blind Cyclist.  However, prior to doing so, I need to locate a registered charity which will –

(i) order the tandems, upon full purchase monies being deposited in its 
charity bank account; and


(ii) issue tax deductible receipts to the sponsors for their donations to cover 50% cost of each tandem.

You will recall that during our ‘phone conversation in early July, at my behest you undertook to respond to my enclosed letter setting out the reason(s) why 
Blind Sports Assoc of NSW was not interested in supporting my offer to approach a tandem importer.

I have not received a response letter from you.  I wish to pursue my afore-mentioned strategy with Blind Citizens of Australia as a next step.  Hence. could you please formally respond to my proposal letter [14 pgs] of 20 June and this follow-up.

Yours sincerely

Phil Johnston
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